
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: May 5, 2005 

 

SUBJECT: PC 05-06: 210, 214, 215, 224 and 228 S. Lincoln Street & 205 W. Maple Street (St. 

John’s Evangelical Lutheran Church & School) – Request for Continuance 

    

 

The Plan Commission recommended denial of St. John’s petition (PC 05-06) at their April 16, 2005 

meeting.  It was announced at the meeting that this petition would be considered by the Village Board 

at its May 5, 2005 meeting. 

 

Staff has received a request from President Mueller for a continuance of this petition to the May 19, 

2005 meeting.  Given the amount of input and discussion relative to the petition, the continuance will 

provide the Village’s new Board members and the other trustees ample time to fully review the 

proposed plans and extensive public comment submitted to the file to date.  

 

The petitioner has been informed of this request and Village staff has sent letters to adjacent property 

owners and speakers at the Plan Commission meeting of the continuance. 
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